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BOARD/COMMISSION RECOMMENDATION 

ENVIRONMENTAL BOARD 

Recommendation Number: 20130821 005a 

Austin Water Utility presentation and update on new growth-related capital improvement projects located 
in the Drinking Water Protection Zone. 

WHEREAS, the capital improvement projects are part of the Austin Water Utility Program 

And whereas the Austin Water Utility provides adequate drinking water and reliable systems for existing 
customers. 

Therefore, the Environmental Board recommends approval of the request for inclusion of the CIP projects 
in the Austin Water Utility budget. 

Date of Approval: August 21, 2013 

Record of the Vote [6-0] Board members Jennifer Walker was off the dais. 

Attest: 


